
    
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
PUBLIC SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Safety Subcommittee Meeting of the City of 
Moreno Valley, scheduled to be held on Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 2:45 p.m. has 
been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 
 
For further information, please contact the City Manager’s Office at 951-413-3020. 
 
 
Dated and Posted: January 11, 2019 
 
 
 

 


